
9th February 2024,

Dear Parents and Carers,

Summer Holiday Club

Following an inquiry from a parent asking if we can offer a holiday club, we thought we'd
gauge the level of interest to see if it's a viable option.

There are a number of factors that will affect whether we can proceed or not including,
sufficient levels of interest and appropriate staffing, but we will advise on the outcome in
due course.

As a rough indication of cost, we believe it will be approximately £20 per day, but this is
purely a guide at present.

Can you please complete this survey to assist us with this decision and help calculate what
the charge would be.

Yours sincerely

Simon Wakeman
Executive Head

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKVnOCK0eXHcX-JDWlnahTwL4jEsqlPJuPD7ZKlGQAPR_73A/viewform?usp=sf_link

